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Calendar & Budget Info: Superintendent’s Update 

March 5, 2015
Dear Shrewsbury Families,

Our students continue to excel in the visual arts.  I’m pleased to inform you that several students will have pieces shown at the Worcester Art Museum as part of their Youth Art Month exhibit.  Further, several Shrewsbury High School students received awards as part of the annual Boston Globe Scholastic Art Awards presented by the School of the Museum of Fine Arts.  Please see the bottom of this message for the names of the students honored through both of these programs!

Please note the following informational items:

School Department Budget Information:  Last night, I presented information to the School Committee on comparative historical per pupil spending as well as a review of the budget recommendation for Fiscal Year 2016.  I encourage you to review the information here.  The next step in the budget process is the School Department’s presentation to the Finance Committee this Saturday morning, March 7, at 9:00am in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall.  This meeting will also be televised live on SELCO Channel 30/330.

Final 2015-2016 School Calendar & Calendar Committee Next Fall: Last night, the School Committee voted to approve the recommended calendar for the next school year, which can be found here.  The School Committee and I received feedback from several families regarding calendar preferences, and while the Committee felt that the current recommendation was appropriate for next year, the Committee also advised me to form a Calendar Committee next fall in order to study issues related to the school year and to inform the development of the 2016-2017 calendar.  The Committee and I greatly appreciate the feedback received and look forward to this work next fall.

Television Shows on ETS Channel 29/329: The School Committee’s most recent episode of School Talk, which featured a PTO meeting at Coolidge School, is now airing or can be seenhere . 
My guest on the most recent episode of Superintendent’s Update was SHS Principal Todd Bazydlo, which can be seen here.  
Respectfully,

Joe Sawyer 

Superintendent of Schools
Student artists honored at the annual Boston Globe Scholastic Art Awards presented by the School of the Museum of Fine Arts:

Ashley Chan – Honorable Mention

Celine Chandra – Gold Key and two Silver Keys

Caitlin Cullen – Honorable Mention

Autumn Dauksz - Gold Key

Lily Duffy – Silver Key

Hannah Murray – Honorable Mention

Megan Reznicek - Gold Key and Silver Key

Caroline Trabucco – Silver Key

Ellie Winslow – Honorable Mention

Student artists whose work is exhibited at Worcester Art Museum’s Youth Art Month (YAM):

K-8
Zachary Bardash

Smita Bhogle

Jacob Callahan

Teresa Chen

Abigail Cossette

Kartik Donepudi

Rebecca Edwardsen

Sarah Edwardsen

Anirudh Iyer

Rachel Lineman

Joseph Naras

Regina Ottaviano

Boyoung Paik

Elizabeth Pellin

Jessica Peng

Jacqueline Powell

Judy Rodolakis

Louisa Scott

Anjali Tanna

Steven Xiang

Kamran Zaheer

High School
Sara Abdelouahed

Kayla Blades

Jewel Colcord

Abigail Cossette

Cara Freedman

Rajandeep Dhariwal

Alec Harpin

Megan Kelly

Natalia Mendez

Julia Naras

Korey Patwari

Daria Serebrova

Jessica Wade

Sophie Wilson

Victoria Zaitsev
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